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25 September 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Open Evenings – Tuesday 10 October & Thursday 12 October 2023 
 
Our Open Evenings will take place on Tuesday 10 October and Thursday 12 October. 
There will be two sessions per evening: 
 
Session 1: 
5.00 pm start in the hall – hear from the principal 
5.30 pm – 6.30 pm tour of school 
 
Session 2: 
6.00 pm start in the hall – hear from the principal 
6.30 pm – 7.30 pm tour of school. 
 
Early finish for students on Tuesday 10 October 2023 
In order for staff to prepare for this event, students will leave school on Tuesday 10 
October at 12.40 pm. Students in receipt of free school meals will have access to their 
full allowance during break 1 on this day.  Please note on Thursday 12 October school 
is open as normal (3.10 pm finish). 
 
School bus 
The school bus is unable to collect students from the school site until 3.10 pm. 
Therefore, please arrange for your child to be collected from school on this day at 
12.40 pm.  Where this is not possible, we will ensure your child is supervised on school 
site until 3.10 pm where they will then be able to get the bus home. 
 
We very much look forward to meeting you in person. Please ensure you book your 
tickets via the link below as these events are very popular.  
Link to prebook your place at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss R Sandham 
Principal 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-hart-school-open-event-10th-and-12th-october-2023-tickets-713508060817?aff=oddtdtcreator

